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31.03.2008 

To Mr Timmerman 
 
Your Honour, 

Your courageous and timely decision in response to apprehension of Mr. Amir 
Farshad Ebrahimi at the airport in Turkey and preventing him from extradition to 
Islamic Republic Regime of Iran is very much admired. Regardless of his previous 
attachments and with respect to his present beliefs his extradition to the Islamic 
Republic Regime of Iran would have had another disastrous consequence for all the 
opposition groups.  
I feel obliged to appreciate your continues support, sense of responsibility, and 
humanitarian spirit. Without a doubt your action in this regard deserves the highest 
level of gratitude.  
 

With Respect and Appreciation, 
Bahram 
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